

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP TIẾNG ANH LỚP 5 HKII
NĂM HỌC: 2023 – 2024

A. Lý thuyết:

1. Ôn lại tất cả các từ vựng và mẫu câu đã học từ Unit 11 đến Unit 19
2. Xem lại các bài hội thoại và bài tập trong SBT từ Unit 11 đến Unit 19

B. Bài tập:

Exercise 1: Choose the odd one out:

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------------|----------------|------------------|
| 1. A. fever | B. dentist | C. nurse | D. doctor |
| 2. A. sore eyes | B. toothache | C. headache | D. unhealthy |
| 3. A. travel | B. bike | C. bus | D. underground |
| 4. A. zoo | B. police station | C. book | D. train station |
| 5. A. cartoon | B. surf | C. watch | D. clean |
| 6. A. playing | B. king | C. going | D. singing |
| 7. A. greedy | B. kind | C. intelligent | D. gentle |
| 8. A. behind | B. between | C. next to | D. writer |
| 9. A. shoe | B. bakery | C. pharmacy | D. restaurant |
| 10. A. milk | B. bottle | C. tea | D. water |
| 11. A. summer | B. cold | C. winter | D. spring |
| 12. A. cup | B. glass | C. packet | D. sweet |

Exercise 2: Choose the word which the underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|------------------|-------------------|------------------|
| 1. A. <u>when</u> | B. <u>what</u> | C. <u>why</u> | D. <u>who</u> |
| 2. A. <u>chair</u> | B. <u>cheap</u> | C. <u>chemist</u> | D. <u>child</u> |
| 3. A. <u>beat</u> | B. <u>meat</u> | C. <u>bean</u> | D. <u>threat</u> |
| 4. A. <u>large</u> | B. <u>war</u> | C. <u>starter</u> | D. <u>card</u> |
| 5. A. <u>fry</u> | B. <u>windy</u> | C. <u>rainy</u> | D. <u>daily</u> |
| 6. A. <u>sunny</u> | B. <u>summer</u> | C. <u>such</u> | D. <u>autumn</u> |
| 7. A. <u>hot</u> | B. <u>cold</u> | C. <u>slow</u> | D. <u>hotel</u> |
| 8. A. <u>small</u> | B. <u>day</u> | C. <u>fall</u> | D. <u>tall</u> |

Exercise 3: Choose the best option to complete the sentence:

1. Mary wants to be a teacher _____. She'd like to _____ children.
A. why / teach B. because / teach C. when / teaches D. and / teaches
2. Last Sunday, Lan didn't _____ to school
A. go B. goes C. went D. going
3. The bakery is _____ of the pharmacy.
A. by B. next to C. opposite D. in front
4. Going by plane is _____ than going by coach.
A. fast B. fastest C. faster D. more fastly
5. Could you tell me how _____ there?
A. get B. to get C. getting D. to getting
6. _____ chocolate do eat every day? – Two bars.
A. How B. How much C. How many D. How often
7. Would you like _____ glass of hot milk?
A. a B. an C. some D. any
8. Tomatoes are very good _____ you.
A. to B. at C. on D. for
9. How many _____ of biscuits do you want?
A. packets B. bowls C. bottles D. carton
10. It's usually _____ in summer.
A. cold B. hot C. cool D. warm
11. There _____ often a lot of rain in summer in my country.
A. is B. are C. was D. were
12. What _____ the weather be like tomorrow? – It'll be cool and windy.
A. is B. was C. will D. are
13. _____ place would you like to visit, Thu Le Zoo or Thong Nhat Park?
A. Where B. When C. Which D. What
14. I think it is more _____ than I expected.
A. taller B. larger C. beautiful D. old
15. She would like _____ Hoi An Ancient Town.
A. visit B. to visit C. visiting D. to visiting

Exercise 4: Give the correct form of the verbs:

1. I (write) _____ short story now.
2. She usually (read) _____ comic books.
3. What _____ he (do) _____ in his free time?
4. You should (study) _____ hard.
5. Look ! What is he doing? – He (climb) _____ the tree.
6. My mother is a teacher. She (teach) _____ in a primary school.
7. Where _____ you (go) _____ last summer.
8. He (meet) _____ some friends there yesterday.

9. I would like (send) _____ a letter to Lan.
 10. Could you tell me how (get) _____ to the post office?
 11. There (be) _____ a lot of rain.
 12. You can (take) _____ the bus to the cinema.

Exercise 5: Match the sentence in column A with the correct sentence in column B:

A	B
1. She has a stomach ache.	A. Once a month.
2. What's the matter with your mum?	B. Because I'd like to fly in space.
3. Why shouldn't he play with the stove?	C. Yes, there is. It's near the stadium.
4. What does she do in her free time?	D. You can go there by boat.
5. How often do you go to the zoo?	E. She should take some medicines.
6. Why would you like to be an astronaut?	F. It's next to the post office.
7. What would she like to be in the future?	G. I eat four bowls of rice.
8. Is there a restaurant around here ?	H. Because he may get a burn.
9. Excuse me ! Where's the gift shop?	I. It's very cold. There is snow, too.
10. How can I get to Phu Quoc Island?	J. She has a fever.
11. How much rice do you eat every day?	K. She would like to be a singer.
12. What would you like to drink?	L. He'd like to visit Vinwonder.
13. How many seasons are there in a year?	M. She surfs the Internet.
14. What's winter like in your country?	N. There are four: spring, summer, autumn and winter.
15. Which place he would like to visit?	O. I'd like to drink some milk.

Answer: 1, 2....., 3....., 4....., 5....., 6....., 7....., 8....., 9....., 10....., 11....., 12....., 13....., 14....., 15.....

Exercise 6: Reorder the words to have correct sentences:

1. heavy / and / take / should/ rest / a/ shouldn't/ things. /carry/ You
 →
2. climb/ the/ Don't/ tree./ fall down./ You/ may
 →
3. she/ time?/ do/ What/ does/ in/ her/ free/ - to/She/ park./ goes/ the
 →
4. and/ drink./ exchanged/ Mai An Tiem/ for/ food/ watermelons/
 →
5. field./ farmer/ is/ The/ on / the/ working
 →

6. future?/ would/ you/ What/ in/ the/ like/ to be
→
7. museum./ in/the/front/bakery/is/The/of
→
8. station/the/of/on/is/street./ The/ corner/police
→
9. a/ meals./ after/ glass/ of/ My/ drinks/ water/ mother
→
10. Would/ you/ carton/ like/ a/ of/ juice?
→
11. my/ of/ flowers/ country. / There / are/ and/ fruit / in / lots
→
12. rainy / It's/ today. / should / stay/ We/ at home.
→
13. think/ What/ of/ Thien Mu Pagoda? / you/ do
→
14. place/ visit , / like/ Which/ you/ would/ to/ Ha Long Bay/ Phu Quoc Island? / or
→
15. more/ It's/ exciting/ expected. / than/ I
→

Exercise 7: Read and complete the text with the words in the box:

summer	winter	build	favourite	swimming	seasons
--------	--------	-------	-----------	----------	---------

My name is Hung. I'm from Viet Nam. I'm Vietnamese. There are four (1)_____ in my country. My favourite season is (2)_____. It's always hot in my country. I usually go (3)_____ on hot days. I sometimes (4)_____ sandcastles with my friends on the beach. There are lots of fruits and flowers in summer, too. I don't like (5)_____ because it's very cold. There aren't many funny activities in winter. How about you? What's your (6)_____ season?

Exercise 8: Read and tick True or False:

My name is Minh. I'd like to be a pilot in the future just like my uncle. I'd like to fly a plane and visit other countries. It's difficult to become a pilot so I study hard at school. Science, Maths and English are my favourite subjects. I also do exercise every day to be tall and strong. Pilots are strong and tall. I hope my dream will come true one day.

Sentences	True	False
1. Minh would like to be a footballer.		

2. He'd like to fly a planes and visit other countries.		
3. It's easy to become a pilot.		
4. Minh studies hard at school.		
5. He doesn't do exercise every day.		

Exercise 9: Read the text and answer the questions:

My name's Huong. I'm from Ha Noi, Vietnam. I'm in class 5E. I like eating bread, so I usually eat bread with sausages, butter and eggs, adn drink a carton of milk for breakfast. My sister, Hoa often has a bowl of noodles and a glass of orange juice for breakfast. We never skip breakfast because we know that it is a very important meal. We go to school at seven thirty. We eat lunch at the school canteen. We often have rice with fish or meat and fruit juice.

1. What class is Huong in?

→

2. What does Huong like eating for breakfast?

→

3. What is Huong's favourite drink?

→

4. How much noodles does Hoa eat for breakfast?

→

5. What time do they go to school?

→

6. Where do they have lunch?

→
